
 

 

Our consultation is seeking your views on the draft statutory Code of 

Practice on the Delivery of Autism Services and accompanying guidance 

document.   We are holding 2 online events to provide an overview of the 

draft statutory Code of Practice and to enable you to ask any questions you 

may have about the consultation.   

 

To register your interest in attending these events, please e-mail 

Autism.codeofpracticeconsultation@gov.wales stating which event you wish 

to attend and you will be sent an invitation via email.  Please note that these 

events will be held using Microsoft Teams.   

 

Event 1: 10 November 2020 – 11:00am – 1:00pm. 

Event 2: 18 November 2020 – 5:30pm – 7:00pm. 
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